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NSW Planning

Office of the Director-General Contact: Susan Sky

Phone: (02)9228 6229

Fax: (02) 9228 6244

Email: susan.sky@planning.nsw.gov.au
Mr Nick Tobin Ourref: 10/23456 :

The General Manager
Willoughby City Council
PO Box 57
CHATSWOOD NSW 2057

Alfention: Greg Woodhams

Dear Mr Tobin,

Determination of application for a site compatibility certificate — 35A-37 Anderson St
and. 9-9A Kirk St Chatswood — State Environmental Planning Policy (Housing for
Seniors or People with a Disability) 2004

| have issued a Site Compatibility Certificate under Clause 25(4)(a) of State Environmental
Planning Policy (Housing for Seniors or People with a. Disability) 2004 in relation to a
preposed senior housing development at 35A-37 Anderson St and 9-9A Kirk St Chatswood.

A copy of the certificate is attached for your information.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Susan Sky, Team Leader
of the Department of Planning’s Sydney East Region on (02) 9228 6229

Yours sincerely

addasl

Sam Haddad
Director-General
Department of Planning
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